
 

 

For the past 21 years, Nancy McKeague has been an invaluable leader for the MHA.  When 
the MHA suffered a catastrophic roof collapse at the old MHA headquarters on the west 
side of Lansing, she was instrumental in guiding us through the weeks and years that 
followed, ensuring that our staff was able to continue working productively on behalf of our 
members during a time we affectionately termed “Camp MHA,” and helping us to acquire, 
renovate, and expand the current MHA headquarters in Okemos.   

Similarly, during the COVID-19 pandemic, when many other organizations were laying off 
staff and struggling to maintain effective operations, Nancy helped ensure that our entire 
team was protected and able to continue meeting the needs of our members and clients at 
their time of greatest need.   

Under her leadership, MHA earned recognition from Modern Healthcare as one of the Best 
Places to Work in Healthcare in America, reflecting a strong culture, best-in-class benefits, 
and flexible work environments.  She has consistently helped ensure that MHA can recruit 
and retain outstanding talent, serving as a mentor to numerous employees and members 
over the years.  Her wisdom has been invaluable not only concerning our internal 
operations, but also to our external work in the realm of state and federal advocacy on 
labor and workforce issues, as well as our unemployment compensation efforts.  I can 
assure you that our MHA Executive Committee, Compensation Committee, and Board of 
Trustees regard her as a highly competent and trusted advisor, whose credibility has greatly 
benefited us on numerous significant issues and decisions over the years.    

Please join me in thanking Nancy for her years of dedicated service to MHA and Michigan 
healthcare and wishing her all the very best in retirement!   

 


